
Hello, my name is Michelle Morris, and I am running to be a Far South Columbus Area Commissioner. I 

am a lifelong resident of the south side of Columbus. I work in the community by serving our aging 

population. I have the pleasure of assisting residents with a different level of care in their lives. I work as 

the Admissions Director and Business Office Manager at a continuum of care facility on the far south 

side of Columbus. I would be honored to be able to give back to a community that has given me so 

much. I am a mother of three young me, two have graduated from Hamilton Township High School and 

my youngest son attends Eastland Fairfield career center. 

Thank you. 


